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Comments: Dear Supervisor Erickson and the CGNF Forest Plan Revision Team

 

 

 

I personally support efforts in protecting the Buffalo @ Custer Gallatin[rsquo]s National Forest and its Draft

Assessment. . After careful thought I see much reason in changing the forest plan to identify Wild Buffalo as a

Species of Conservation Concern and Focal Species. ( it is in fact that ) I believe as a a federal tax payer that my

voice should be heard and am urging those in charge to to list the wild Buffalo or add to the list of Species of

Conservation Concern decided by the Regional Forester. I have much concern about the future of the wild

Buffalo in Yellow Stone which is one of my favorite National Parks. However it will not be that same if we push

its ecosystem of a cliff. I am strongly in favor of the Migratory species and urge you politely to take action in

protecting such and amazing Herd.

 

 

 

Graciously

 

John Hutter

 

Tax payer and concerned citizen.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Hutter

 

355 High St

 

Asland, OR 97520


